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Ankit kumar, IRSE 
Deputy Chief Engineer/C/IV. 
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Office of the, 
Dy. Chief Engineer(Const.)III, 
Pratapnagar, Vadodara-04 
Email.dycec3brc@gmail.com 
 

No. BRC/W/115/18 (Forest)               Date: 11.09.2023 
 
To, 
Principal Chief Conservator of Forests, 
Van Bhavan, 
Bhopal (M.P.) 

 
 
Sub: Proposal for diversion of forest land 244.039Hec. for construction of New Railway 
Broad Gauge line between Chhotaudepur to Dhar. (Proposal No. FP/MPRAIL/154962/2022) 
 

Ref. No. dzekad@,Q&5@1259@2023@10&11@4070 Dated. 08.09.2023 
     Dzekad: 6&,eihvkj 015@2023&ch,pvks Dated. 05.09.2023 
          

……………. 
Respected Sir, 
                       In reference to your office letter under reference this office has already 
withdrawn the bifurcation proposal via this office letter no. BRC/W/115/17(Forest) on date. 
17.08.2023. The status of the original proposal may kindly be kept intact and processed 
further. This office has already submitted the para wise reply on dated 17.07.2023 via letter 
no. BRC/W/115/18 (Forest) which was raised by you on Dated. 22.05.2023.  
 

 
 
 

Dy. Chief Engineer (Construction)IV, 
Western Railway, Pratapnagar, 
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